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Welcome

January 7, 2024

Order of Worship
Announcements & Prayers
Ed Tichenor

Worship Leader
Ronnie Hewitt

Communion
Rick Lowe

Scripture Reading
Colin Anderson
2Timothy 3:14-17

Sermon
Jason Pierce
A Charge to Develop Christian Leaders

Bible Hour Today: Rachel Hewitt
Bible Hour Jan 14: Lavana Tichenor
Nursery Today: Megan Johnson
Nursery Jan 14: Kathy Hanshaw

Schedule of Services
Worship
Sun:10:30am
Bible Study
Sun: 9:30am & Wed: 7pm

Connect with Us
Church Office 317-535-1627
Church Text: 317-953-9053
www.whitelandchurchofchrist.com
info@whitelandchurchofchrist.com
PrayerRequest@whitelandchurchofchrist.com
Bulletin@whitelandchurchofchrist.com

Social Media
www.Facebook.com/WhitelandCOC
www.Instagram.com/WhitelandCOC

www.Instagram.com/WhitelandCOC_Youth
www.Twitter.com/Whtieland_COC
www.YouTube.com/@WhitelandCOC

Leadership
Elders: Stan Davis & Ed Tichenor

Minister: Ronnie Hewitt

Prayer Requests

Cindy Dussia will be starting chemo soon.
Lonnie Hewitt is having hip replacement surgery
tomorrow.

Lena Kollar is recovering from gall bladder
surgery.

Helen Shoopman continues to recover from
shingles.

Sowder family in the passing of Randy’s brother-
in-law, John Thompson. His funeral was Thursday
in Bartlettsville.

Ronnie Sutton has been diagnosed with stage 4
kidney failure.

Norma Workman was admitted to the hospital
Wednesday with low oxygen levels due to a COPD
flare up from having Covid.

Chad Jr., father of Chad lll, coworker of Angie
Hewitt, is doing better after suffering a heart
attack.

Lia Holloway, mother of Lena’s friend, has severe
fluid build-up in her lungs from her radiation and
chemo treatments.

If you have any updates or prayer requests,
please submit a request by texting PRAYER to 317-
953-5095 or email us at
prayerrequest@whitelandchurchofchrist.com
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Celebrations This Week
Birthday
8™ Lonnie Shoopman
12™ Angie McDaniel
13t Skye Kollar, Deegan Littleton
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Encouraging Words, a Ministry of the
Morning Glories Ministry

Beginning today, and then every first Sunday of
the month, a Scripture based note paper will be
available for you to select from to send
encouraging words to a person of your choosing.
There is a basket in the foyer foryou to take a note
to fill out. Signatures are optional; therefore, if
you want it to be anonymous, thatis okay. Simply
identify the person on the back of the note or
envelope and place it back in the box and it will be
mailed for you. If you would like to help with
stamps, please see Inez Dailey.
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Loving God ~ Loving People

We welcome the Pierce family today. They are
here to update us on the mission work we support

in Fiji.

Our ladies’ ministry group will meet for brunch
in the fellowship hall on January 13" at 10am.

Love Feast Fellowship
Our next fellowship will be next Sunday after
worship service. We encourage you to make
plans to join us and invite others. Please bring
your favorite covered dish and dessert to share.

DAVE RAMSEY'S

FINANCIAL Leace

UNIVERSITY

Sunday, January 14 @ 5pm

Anyone wishing to attend, whether you are
new to the program or would like a refresher, is
welcome to join. To register, visit us online at
whitelandchurchochrist.com/FPU.

You can email questions/inquiries to
FPU@whitelandchurchofchrist.com, or talk to
Eric or Amy Wiwczaroski.

MEN*S PRAYER

BREAKFAST

Saturday, January 27" at 9:00am
There will be a meal, fellowship, devotional,
and prayer time. For more information, please
see Lonnie Hewitt or Clinton Nalley.

Area Wide Singing & Chili Supper
Saturday, January 27" at 5pm
If you are able to make a crockpot of chili,
please let George Hewitt know.


mailto:FPU@whitelandchurchofchrist.com

Sermon: A Charge to Develop Christian Leaders
Scripture: 2Timothy 3:10-17




